Girard Estate Neighbors Association (GENA)
MINUTES

Community Meeting

Tuesday, September 19, 2017
Start: 6:00 P.M.

End: 7:30 P.M.
1. Paul Rossi, GENA Secretary, opened the meeting and introduced the various topics and speakers.
2. Zoning:  Paul Rossi, in response to a question, stated that the Asian Palace has not built the roof deck. However, it has applied for a liquor license. 
4. Treasurer’s Report:  Rob Frye, GENA Treasurer, There was nothing new to report.
5. Events:  Jessica Frye, Chair of the Events Committee, invited everyone to the family fall concert on September 26 at 6 PM in the Donatucci garden.  This is the final concert of the year and was financed from a $2500 grant from the Philadelphia Activities Fund for educational events..
6. Crime: Paul Rossi updated us on crime statistics for the neighborhood.  These are available on our website, 
New Business:  

Special Guests:  Commissioner Williams of the Philadelphia Streets Department was unable to attend.  Dana Mitchell, the Chair of the Clean and Green committee substituted and described the Zero Waste Philadelphia and the Litter Action Plan.  She also gave out trash grabbers and recycle buckets.  Her presentation was well-received.  

Next Public Meeting: 

Tuesday, October 17, 6:30 PM at Donatucci Library.

__________________________.  
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